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The Orchard Foundation 
would like to thank all 
the volunteers and 
businesses who 
participated in the 
Students Exploring Career 
Opportunities (SECO) career 
expo.
 
This educational event for Cenla 
eighth graders allows students to 
make informed career decisions 
as they move into high school. 
Booths set up by area businesses 
are key to the learning process, 
and hundreds of volunteers 
invest their time to ensure a 
successful event.

Thank you for investing your time 
in Central Louisiana’s future 
workforce!
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Our Funding Partners

If you would be interested in 
participating in the next SECO event, 
please contact The Orchard Foundation. 

Congratulations to the 
Student’s Choice Award Winner, 
Rapides Regional Medical Center.

Thank 
You!

Participating School Districts
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